
CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST
November 26, 2001

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21046

Att:  Richard Fabina
Chief, Equipment Authorization Branch

Re: FCC ID:BOUTSU6000 granted via Timco Engineering as a TCB grant on 5/03/01.

Gentlemen:

The subject FCC ID was issued a grant of certification by the referenced TCB, Timco
Engineering, on May 3, 2001.  There are items available on the FCC web site that Phillips
Industrial Activities considers confidential that should not have been made available to the public,
specifically the block diagram, operational description and schematics.  This oversight or logistics
error has resulted in an identical clone appearing in the marketplace which Phillips is certain
could not have happened if the above information had not been accessible via the FCC web site.

Notwithstanding any release of confidential information that has already occurred, Phillips is
deeply concerned about the continued availability of this material on the FCC web site and
wishes to have the above material marked confidential and withheld from routine examination by
the public.  What procedure must they follow in order to assure that the following material is
marked confidential as expeditiously as possible?

1. Circuit diagrams submitted as Equipment Authorization electronic filing attachment:
"Schematics".

2. Block diagram submitted as Equipment Authorization electronic filing attachment: "Block
Diagram".

3. Technical description submitted as Equipment Authorization electronic filing attachment:
"Operational Description".

Specifically, these exhibits contain information relating to circuit function and complexity that
could be of benefit to competitors. The material contains trade secrets and confidential
information that Phillips Industrial Activities does not customarily release to the public and which
is otherwise not generally available to the public.

Please contact the undersigned by telephone at 410-531-3439, by fax at 410-531-0807, by email
at jinglis@erols.com, or by correspondence at the address below if there are any further questions
or additional information needed concerning this filing.

Regards,
(signed)

Phillip Inglis, TRP Inc.
14085 Howard Rd.
Dayton, MD.  21036


